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PQ 52326/22* To ask the Minister for Health further to Parliamentary Question No. 2056 of 8
September 2022, the status of the proposed primary care centre for Galway west; the status of
development of the traffic engineering studies; if the pre-planning meeting with the local
authority has been arranged to date; the expected timeline for the submission of the planning
application; and if he wili make a statement on the matter. -Catherine Connofly

Dear Deputy Connolly.

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

The developer of the proposed Galway City West PCC has confirmed that a preplanning meeting with
the local authority has taken place. Recommendations arising from that meeting are being incorporated
into the planning application submission.

The traffic engineering studies are in progress currently and subject to completion of these, it is
anticipated a planning application submission will be lodged with Galway County Council before vear
end.

Yours sincerely,

Paul de Freine
National Director,
Capital & Estates




